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LIST OF DOCUMENTS SENT 
WITH ATTACHED ATTACHMENTS 

 
TO 

 
General Manager of C3C-SENEGAL Group 

Dakar 
	

SUMMARY NUMBER  
OF 

ATTACHMENTS 

OBSERVATIONS 

Copy of letter N° 2452/MINEFID/SG7DGCOOP/D-
PPP/FTD of October 18, 2019 of Ministry of 
Economy, Finance and Development, on the 
financing offer 
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His Excellency 

Mr Ambassadorof Burkina Faso in Senegal 
                                                                                                         S/C 

                                                                                                            His Excellency the 
Minister  

of Foreign Affairs and Cooperation 
 
Subject : Offer C3C-SENEGAL Group financing. 
 
His Excellency Mr Ambassador  
 
I acknowledge receipt of your reference letter relating to an offer to finance the C3C-
SENEGAL Group which has expressed an interest in supporting the governement of Burkina 
Faso for the implantation of its development projects and programs through the mobilization of 
funds from a consortium made up of several technical and financial partners. Moreover, the 
Group wished to establish a diplomatic and economic relationship between Burkina Faso and 
the Southern Cherokee Nation and The Red Fire People (SCNRFP). 
 
Hereby I would like to send them my gratitude for the interest in the socio-economic 
development of Burkina Faso. 
 
However, regarding the funding offer, the documents received do not allow us to assess the 
conditions and methods of mobilizing the proposed ressources. 
 
As for the desire to establish a local economic office for relations of economic and diplomatic 
cooperation between the SCNRFP and Burkina Faso, in view of the absence of cooperation 
agreements between the SCNRFP and our country, I suggest beforehand that this issue be 
dealt with to facilitate further discussions with the goverment for the funding of public projects. 
 
However, this prerequisite does not apply to relations between private companies in the two 
nations, as long as it complies with the procedures and rules in effect on the matter. 
 
Please accept Excellence Mr. The Ambassador the expression of my perfect consideration. 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	


